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Update: Stolen iPads Located and Returned to School District 
 

March 5, 2018 – Earlier today, an alert Tualatin Hills Parks & 

Recreation District employee located the stolen iPads in a garbage 

bag on a property in the area of Northwest Rock Creek Boulevard 

and Northwest Rock Creek Drive in Portland. 

 

This afternoon, a Washington County Sheriff’s Office school 

resource officer returned the iPads to the Beaverton School 

District. The district is reviewing the tablets to determine if any were 

damaged. 

 

There is no suspect information at this time. Anyone with information is asked to contact 

deputies by calling non-emergency dispatch at (503) 629-0111. 

 

The original media release is below. 

 

 

39 iPads and Two Projectors Stolen from Westview High School  
 

February 5, 2018 – Three classroom portables were burglarized at Westview High School over 

the weekend, resulting in the theft of over $15,000 in iPads and two projectors. 

 

On the morning of February 5, 2018, Washington County Sheriff’s 

Office deputies serving as school resource officers were notified by 

staff of a burglary that occurred sometime over the weekend at 

Westview High School. 

 

Deputies learned that three classroom portables had been 

burglarized on Saturday between 11 p.m. and midnight. In total, 39 

student iPads and two classroom projectors were stolen. At least 

one of the portables was forcibly entered through a locked window. 

 

The iPads are generation 3 and valued at $400 each. The 

Beaverton School District reports that the iPads have security 
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software installed and have been remotely disabled. 

 

There are no surveillance images available for release at this time. 

 

Anyone with information is asked to contact deputies by calling (503) 629-0111. 

 

          


